
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Malcolm 

Damian Sharp 
29 November 2010 15:41 
Malcolm Butchert; Lindsay Murphy; Colin Neil 
Eric Smith 
RE: LRRW Finishes 

We should absolutely not pay for any SDS design costs - this is their mistake and they have to fix it. 

It seems to me that we are likely to be het for this on a BODI - IFC basis, ie as if the mistake had never been made. 

But we should challenge BSC about what their quality control process is that they did not pick this up until now. 
There is also a commercial argument about whether BSC has notified us as soon as they reasonably became aware. 

Damian 

From: Malcolm Butchert 
Sent: 29 November 2010 15:27 
To: Damian Sharp; Lindsay Murphy; Colin Neil 
Cc: Eric Smith 
Subject: FW: LRRW Finishes 

Guy's what's our view 

Planning drawings clearly show yorkstone however IFC's do not 

Is this our problem if SES/BSC are in capable of ensuring drawings reflect the full requirements? 

It should however be noted that INTC 230 does price the works based on brick not yorkstone 

From: Eric Smith 
Sent: 19 November 2010 13:27 
To: Malcolm Butchert 
Subject: LRRW Finishes 

I forgot that this was raised. There's been no other communication. 
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